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Dear Parent, 
 
We feel very fortunate that Chet F. Harritt STEAM School is identified as a Title I 
Schoolwide Program school.  This designation identifies a federally funded program 
that provides money to this school for additional support to assist students in the areas 
of math, reading, or both.  Funds may be used to provide assistance through the 
addition of support staff, the purchase of instructional materials, technology and parent 
education. 
 
All children at Chet F. Harritt reap the benefits of this funding. Students at-risk in the 
areas of mathematics and/or reading are identified for focused intervention services 
provided both in classrooms and in small group settings outside of the classroom. 
 
These students receive support in a variety of ways, which may include first admittance 
to individual or small group instruction, extra monitoring, or homework clinics. Your 
child’s teacher is the best resource for discussing the personalized support available, 
should your child require it. 
 
On our school webpage, you can find links for more information including the Chet 
F. Harritt STEAM School - Parent School Compact for Achievement that outlines 
goals for students, parents, and staff in working together to provide a student-centered 
program that meets the academic, social, and emotional needs of all students. 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to contact your 
child's teacher or the school office. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

Ted Hooks 
Principal 
 


